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Dear Ms. Edmondson:

In accordance with New York State Public Health Law Section 230, the Office of
Professional Medical Conduct (OPMC) has reviewed your July 7, 2017 correspondence
regarding Danielle Roberts, DO. This office is responsible for investigating allegations of
professional misconduct by physicians, physician assistants and special assistants. We
assessed the allegations you raised and the physician’s actions in the context of New York
State Education Law Section 6530 that defines the parameters of medical misconduct.

The issues you describe did not occur within the doctor-patient relationship and should
be reported to law enforcement in the area where the incident occurred. The issues you
describe are not medical misconduct as defined in New York State Education Law Section
6530. The information that you have supplied will be retained in our confidential files and no

further action will be taken.

If you have further questions regarding the processing of your complaint, or this letter,
you may contact this office at 1-800-663-6114. Thank you for bringing this matter to our

attention.

Sincerely,

% Saubsin

R. Soulier |
Central Intake Unit
Office of Professional Medical Conduct
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